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Jim Larson Announces His Retirement 
 
Jim Larson, long-time SEAA member who currently serves on the Board of 
Directors, has announced his retirement from Phoenix Steel Erectors where he 
serves as 2nd Vice President. He asked that we share this message with SEAA 
members and E-News readers: 
 
“It is with mixed feelings that I am announcing my plans for retirement.  I have 
been involved in the construction industry for over 40 years in fabrication, 
steel joists, metal deck, door systems and hardware, reinforced concrete and 
my passion, steel erection. 
 
“I have met many fine individuals in the construction business and hope to stay 
in contact  The last 10 years have been as a partner in Phoenix Steel Erectors, 

the most rewarding part of my career.  I will truly miss the employees, vendors and customers. 
 
“I plan to stay involved in my associations to a lesser degree and spend more time with family and 
hobbies.  I will be available to discuss any projects I was involved with, to chat over a cheeseburger 
and a beer, or just to reminisce.  I can be reached at jimlarson@aol.com. Thanks to everyone that made 
my career so fulfilled.”  
 


